
GREAT HOLLANDS BOWLS CLUB 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING 

11TH APRIL 2024  10.30AM 

 
 

Attendees:  Olive Bambury – President - Jose Chippendale - Chairperson  – Brian Taylor - Treasurer – 

Edwin Readings – Club Captain– Ian Clarke – Clubhouse Manager – June Clarke -Minute Taker 

 

Club Secretary Ray Furnell had tendered his resignation from the secretarial position at the club, this 

meeting had been called specifically to discuss this situation, the club would be unable to function 

without a secretary in place as per the constitution. 

 

Following a discussion between the attending executives with June Clarke a proposal was made by 

Olive Bambury and seconded by Brian Taylor that June Clarke takes on this role and is made a full 

member with immediate effect – voted unanimously by all attending. 

 

The meeting was closed. 

 

Additional detail was noted that there is a meeting scheduled for 16th April 2024 at 2pm to discuss the 

Open Day which is scheduled for 6th May 2024. Eddie Readings to advise Ray Furnell of this meeting.  

June Clarke to send an email to all members asking for volunteers for the Open Day on 6th May 2024 

– volunteers to attend the 16th April meeting as detailed above. 

 

 

Minutes approved on 29/4/24 

Signed by Jose Chippendale - Chairperson 


